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With the first positive COVID-19 cases at the Men’s Resource Center (MRC),
today and Tuesday, The Road Home, with Utah Department of Health, Salt
Lake County Health Department, 4th Street Clinic, the University of Utah
Health Care and Intermountain Health Care, will perform a complete testing of
all guest at MRC and the Midvale Family Resource Center. Multiple testing
stations are set up, with most guests pre-registered so the process can move
in a streamlined method. We expect the tests results to come back in an
expedited manner, and anyone who tests positive will be transported by the
Health Department to medical care or a County isolation facility to
recover. Michelle Flynn, Executive Director for The Road Home adds: "In
addition to getting those who are sick the care that they need, the information
we glean from this will be invaluable data and help us to determine the next
steps in preventing the spread of this virus". The Road Home will continue to
be diligent in its prevention measures by adding new precautions every week,
and continuing to work closely with homeless service providers, the State,
County and cities.


